GATEACRE SCHOOL
Please understand that due to the     Covid-19 Pandemic Kitted Out has had to adjust how it operates for this     ‘Back to School’ 2020 
Due to the high demand in school uniform during the months of July/Aug/Sept we are unable to operate a safe ‘in shop experience’ and therefore to reduce queues and ensure we operate SAFELY for ALL we recommend where possible to use the online services available on our website.
kittedoutschoolwear.co.uk


Please see the 8 key points opposite.
If you have any questions or concerns please email info@kittedoutschoolwear.co.uk
Or, call/text the Smithdown Rd branch on
0730 5535 575 
We are here to help you!
Stay Safe.
Kitted Out Schoolwear
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HOW TO ACCESS SCHOOL UNIFORM SAFELY DURING THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC.
1. ALL UNIFORM PURCHASES VIA OUR ONLINE WEBSITE with HOME DELIVERY 
2. PHONE ORDERS CAN BE PLACED – PAY OVER THE PHONE OR INSTORE ON COLLECTION. COLLECTION TIME SLOTS WILL BE GIVEN.
3. ONLY COME TO THE SHOP IF YOU HAVE BEEN GIVEN A SCHEDULED DATE & TIME SLOT.
4. ONLY ONE ADULT & ONE CHILD PERMITTED FROM SAME FAMILY IN THE SHOP 
5. NO CHANGING ROOM FACILITITIES ALLOWED.
6. CUSTOMERS WILL ALWAYS BE ASKED TO USE HAND SANITISER AND KEEP 2mtr DISTANCE.
7. STRICT MEASURES WILL BE IN PLACE FOR HANDLING RETURNS & EXCHANGES OF GARMENTS.
8. WE STRONGLY ADVISE CUSTOMERS TO USE THE ONLINE SERVICES ON OUR WEBSITE.
Kittedoutschoolwear.co.uk
8 KEY POINTS
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